
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/4/2014 12:55:55 AM
Subject: Re: Backstop Language - Enterprise Technology and Remediation

That works.  Are we getting general funds also?


Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 3, 2014, at 11:24 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


                Following up on something we discussed a month or two ago…this is an excerpt from the non-recurring 
revenue proviso for FY 2014-15.  Does this work for you?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Excerpt:

(7)          R44-Department of Revenue
                                (a)          Tax Processing System  $              14,000,000;
                                (b)          Identity and Credit Protection Services $              6,500,000;
                (7.1)       Of the funds appropriated above to the Department of Revenue for Identity and Credit 
Protection Services, any funds that the Department of Revenue determines on or before April 1, 2015 shall not 
be required to fund a statewide contract for identity and credit protection services shall by that date be 
transferred to the Division of Information Security to support the statewide information security program.  
Funds transferred pursuant to this provision may be used for enterprise technology and remediation, and 
distributed to state agencies to address the State's most serious information security vulnerabilities as 
determined by the Division of Information Security and the Division of State Information Technology.
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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